
City of Laguna Hills 

Sales Tax Sharing Agreement Report 

For Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2024 

 

- The City of Laguna Hills contracts with Hinderliter de Llamas & Associates (HdL) to 
audit sales tax receipts. HdL receives 15% of any recaptured allocations. 
 

- Agreement entered into 1/14/1992. Amended April 2019. 
 

- Amount of sales tax rebated to HdL for services provided between July 1, 2023 
through June 30, 2024: $28,454.76 

 

 


